
 

 

 

LEARNING UPDATE - 15 
 

Friday 11th September, 2020 

 

Working so that our students feel they are ​known​, ​understood,​ ​valued​ and ​learning​.
 

 

 

Dear Parents / Caregivers, 

 

 
 

“Lord, make ​me​ an instrument of Your peace. 
Where there is hatred, let​ me​ sow love;”  

 

 

 

Year 12 HSC Music Performances 

Congratulations to our Music students who completed their performance exams on Thursday and             

Friday this week. We are constantly amazed by the talent that we have at our school. 

 

Vaping 

It has come to our attention that a couple of our           

students have been vaping at school. We are very         

concerned for their health and would encourage       

them to make much better choices. Of course these         

students present a terrible example to the rest of         

our students. Please be aware that the school will         

not accept this and take serious steps when we         

become aware of this behaviour. Students caught       

vaping at school can expect to be suspended from         

school and complete a health unit related to the         

dangers of smoking. 

 

Draft New RE Curriculum 

For correspondence from Fr Chris De Souza regarding the Draft New RE Curriculum ​click here. 

 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cki4g4f_qdxAW9lUBUfSQAR-MkLmY_Az/view?usp=sharing


 

 

Year 12 Update 

Year 12 finish their lessons Friday, 25th September, the last day of Term 3. Year 12 students will be                   

asked to return on Tuesday, 13th October and Wednesday, 14th October for Graduation activities.              

Their HSC examinations then commence on Tuesday, 20th October.  

 

Year 11 Update 

The Year 11 Exam Block continues this week. We would appreciate your support in encouraging               

students to arrive punctually to their exams, and appropriately attired with their correct exam              

equipment. We look forward to seeing Year 11 students back in classes on Monday, 21st September.                

The last week will be an important time to reflect on their Year 11 Exam performances and set goals                   

for improvement in their Year 12 courses starting soon.  

 

Year 10 Update 

This Wednesday students must confirm their Year 11 2021 courses. Last week, students received a               

confirmation letter and Form to complete. This Form requires a parent / carer signature. It must be                 

submitted to the Office by Wednesday, 16th September to secure preferences. Please be aware that               

if your child is leaving the school to gain an apprenticeship or place at another education institution,                 

you must complete a Leavers Form and attach proof of acceptance. This is a legal requirement.  

 

Year 8 Update 

This Tuesday, students will make their first preferences for their Year 9, 2021 electives. They will                

initially make these options online. To prepare, please read through the Handbook of options issued               

to students last week and attached in last week’s Learning Update to parents / carers. Students will                 

also need to be familiar with their student email accounts in order to access their online Form and                  

code. 

 

Our school community has identified  

four pillars to learning and success.  

These are; ​peace, pride, passion ​and ​persistence.  

As we prepare for the last two weeks of school,  

our efforts can become weary.  

We ask for the support of parents/carers  

in encouraging students and the community 

 to continue their focus on these four things.  

We are all blessed with wonderful role models  

in Saint Clare and Jesus 

as we all continue to strive towards doing our best  

in these areas. 

 

 

 



STAFF EMAIL ADDRESSES - LEADERS 
 

ROLE NAME Email Address 
Teaching 

Areas 

Principal Mr Kevin Jones kjones@parra.catholic.edu.au  

Assistant Principal - Wellbeing Ms Shauna Nash snash@parra.catholic.edu.au    

Assistant-Principal - Learning Ms Hayley Lalor hlalor@parra.catholic.edu.au    

School Counsellor Ms Lauren Luthra lluthra@parra.catholic.edu.au  

Leader of Mission (Acting) Mrs Jessica Damski jdamski@parra.catholic.edu.au RE 

Leader of Learning Diversity  Mrs Deborah Watts dwatts1@parra.catholic.edu.au Maths 

Leader of Learning Mr Dale Ahern dahern1@parra.catholic.edu.au  HSIE/RE 

Leader of Learning Mr Luke Dela Cruz ldelacruz1@parra.catholic.edu.au  TAS 

Leader of Learning Ms Sherene Mitchell smitchell@parra.catholic.edu.au English 

Leader of Learning Ms Pauline Tivoli ptivoli1@parra.catholic.edu.au  CAPA 

Leader of Learning (Acting) Mr Juan Chavez jchavez@parra.catholic.edu.au  PDHPE 

Leader of Learning Mr Tim Woodbine twoodbine@parra.catholic.edu.au Maths 

Leader of Learning 
Ms Enjoli 

Rodricks-Testa erodricks-testa@parra.catholic.edu.au Science 

Leader of Learning Pathways Stage 5 Ms Tracie Huet thuet@parra.catholic.edu.au  HSIE 

Leader of Learning Pathways Stage 6 Mr Anthony Pope apope@parra.catholic.edu.au  English/RE 

Leader of Learning Pathways Stage 4 Ms Nikki Valeri nvalleri@parra.catholic.edu.au  Visual Arts 

Instructional Coach Mr Colin Newell cnewell2@parra.catholic.edu.au HSIE 

Learning Mentor- Benedict House Ms Theresa Nielsen tmorabito@parra.catholic.edu.au  Italian/TAS 

Learning Mentor- Chisholm House Ms Deb Baker dbaker@parra.catholic.edu.au  Visual Arts 

Learning Mentor- Kolbe House Ms Mea Brown mbrown24@parra.catholic.edu.au  English/RE 

Learning Mentor – MacKillop House Mr Kharl Carlos kcarlos3@parra.catholic.edu.au  RE/PDHPE 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



STAFF EMAIL ADDRESSES - TEACHERS 
 

First Name Surname Teacher’s Email 

Desire Barlow dbarlow@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Brittany  Bonarius bbonarius1@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Victoria Bravo vbravo1@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Jacob Brazell jbrazell2@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Mary Bullen mbullen2@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Alyson Cefai asmith22@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Patrice Cordell psmith2@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Paul Cross pcross@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Colin Edmondson cedmondson@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Luke  Eisenhuth leisenhuth2@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Luke Elliott lelliott6@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Victor Fenech vfenech1@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Wenye Feng efeng@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Mark Gallego mgallego2@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Melanie Hall mhall13@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Lara Hewitson lhewitson@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Karlie Killeen kkilleen@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Fiona Lopes flopes@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Carly Marshall cwiese@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Natalie Maxwell nmaxwell3@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Sheree McCormack smccormack@parra.catholic.edu.au 

William Melevo wmelevo2@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Victoria Molluso vmolluso@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Daniel Mufale dmufale@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Suzan Narouz snarouz@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Sharon Rogers srogers7@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Pearl Sanber psanber@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Dianne Santos dsantos8@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Joshua Schembri jschembri7@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Dijana Siric dsiric@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Sara Sundstrom ssundstrom@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Widad Thalji wthalji@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Luke Trotz ltrotz@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Dean Uthoff duthoff@catholic.edu.au 

Heather Wood hwood@parra.catholic.edu.au 

 


